
 
 
 
 

Announcement  
 

 In expanding its database of freelances, DCMP is inviting qualified freelance 

Interpreters, Translators and Translation Assistants for ARABIC and PORTUGUESE 

Language categories to show interest in inclusion in DCMP Roster by filling the 

relevant online form and attaching their CVs and other academic credential.   

 

Attached are the Terms of Reference for each category.  Please note that 

June 30, 2019 mid-night is the deadline for receiving applications.   

 

All applications will go through the AUC selection process which may end up 

in offering Framework Contract, which enables DCMP to hire successful candidates 

as and when their services are required.    

 

However, former DCMP staff of each category with the required academic 

qualifications, whose data are already in the AUC System, are not required to fill the 

online form. Instead they will have to write to DCMP indicating their interest in being 

included in the roster.         

 

 
DCMPCoordinationUnit@africa-union.org;  
 
 
Samuelm@africa-union.org  


